Tri Valley Health System Arapahoe Medical Clinic now open five days a week

CAMBRIDGE – Tri Valley Health System has expanded the operating hours of their Arapahoe Medical Clinic.  Effective immediately the clinic will now be open 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.  The clinic will be staffed with a receptionist on Tuesdays with no medical provider so services will be limited.  Services on Tuesday include scheduling an appointment, discussing and arranging payment options, assistance with patient portal access, specimen collection drop off, request for records, and/or additional paperwork.  
Previously, the Arapahoe Medical Clinic was closed on Tuesday, but after receiving feedback from the community about the need for more availability, Tri Valley Health System made the decision to staff the clinic Monday-Friday.  Tri Valley Health System CEO Jessica Fisher stated, “We recognized the growing demand for services in Arapahoe and want to be able to meet the needs of our patients in all of our service areas.  We appreciate all feedback received and continue to strive to provide care of the highest quality throughout life’s journey.”
[bookmark: _GoBack]Tri Valley Health System is committed to ensuring the Arapahoe Clinic stays open all five days and is working to be able to provide a medical provider on site all five days in the near future.  
Dr. Rachelle Kaspar-Cope, Dr. Michael Powell, Karinne Kulwicki PA-C, and Sarah Norton PA-C provide medical services at the Arapahoe Medical Clinic.  New patients and same day appointments are accepted at the Arapahoe Medical Clinic to schedule an appointment, call 308-962-8495 or for more information please visit www.trivalleyhealth.com.  

